
PTO Newsletter, 3-1-2018 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
YOU DID IT!  Thanks to your generosity we filled up the service jar completely to the top, plus 
an overflow jar!  It has been so fun seeing your kids bring their bags of coins and dollars in to fill 
up the jar.  The money raised will go to such a great cause of bringing light to those in need in 
Africa, and because we met our goal... we get to have Mr. Fuller sleep on the roof this coming 
Monday night!  Read on for more details. 
  

Gallery Stroll 
Tonight is the night! 

Please plan to attend our Gallery Stroll 

Tonight - March 1st, from 6:30 - 8:30 

  
Bring your families, grandparents or anyone special to you!  We will be showcasing all 
the art, photography, literature, as well as providing a room where we will show all the 
YouTube entries, like dance, music and film.  A string quartet will provide music with 
refreshments in the lunchroom, and there will be prizes for everyone who entered!  Wear 
your best dress! 
  

GOOD NIGHT AND GOOD MORNING CELEBRATION: 

  

March 5th and 6th! 
Thanks to all your donations and change, Mr. Fuller will be spending the night on the roof of the 
school with no light.  We have a special family night Pajama activity to wish him a good night!  

THIS MONDAY: March 5th 
7:00 pm at the school 

We will have goodnight treats, a goodnight story, glow sticks and announce the amount raised 
as we wish Mr. Fuller a good night on the roof.  Don’t forget to wear your PJs! 
CRA has done a great job of helping people around the world, so let’s help our local 
community!  We are collecting cans of food for the food bank at Cottonwood High.  So bring 
your cans or non-perishable foods on Monday night or Tuesday morning.    
  

TUESDAY MORNING: March 6th 
Come early to school at 8:10 am for a special wake up surprise from Mr. Fuller and fun music in 
the school courtyard. It will be a fun surprise to see how he gets down from the roof.  We will 
also announce the class winners with the closest estimate to our money jar fundraiser! 
  
We hope you will join us in these fun celebrations!! 
  
BOX TOPS: 
We have met our 10,000 box top goal.  The prize for this goal is popcorn.  The kids will receive 
it during lunch time on Friday, March 9th.  We are so excited for this big goal and hope you will 
keep sending your box tops in for the start of another great prize! 
  
Thanks for you great support to our amazing school!   
Jill and Michelle 
#icanchangetheworld #canyonrimacademypto               
 
 
 


